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March 28, 2025 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Petition for an Accounting Order Reflecting New Depreciation Rates 

Dear Director Killip: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.04.350 and WAC 480-07-370(3)(b), Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
(“Cascade”) submits the attached Petition for an Accounting Order reflecting new depreciation rates 
as recommended in the enclosed depreciation study. Cascade requests that the accounting order allow 
the new depreciation rates to be retroactively effective to January 1, 2025.  

The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

• NEW-CNGC-Petition-for-Accounting-Order-03-28-2025.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-Depreciation-Rpt-03-28-2025.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-Depreciation-Rates-03-28-2025.pdf

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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